
Waterloo Town Council Meeting
Special Meeting

ApriI3,2024

A meeting of the Waterloo Town Council was held April 3 5:40 p.m. at the Waterloo Historic

Town Hall present were:

Josh Caudill
Greg Iddings
Russell Goodman
Renee Duszynski / Clerk Treasurer

Ken Surber
James Garman
Pam Howard / Town Manager

The following business was discussed, and action was taken: Unless specified all votes were

unanimous.

1. Work session: Caudill opened the meeting to discuss opioid money. Goodman believes

the money is better to stay in Waterloo than going to the county. He described uses that

would benefit waterloo. Such as vending machines, equipping the fire department and

directly giving to county programs.

Discussion of the pros and cons of having a Narcan station was held'

Garman and Goodman are concerned that Waterloo will be put on the wayside if it is a

county wide program. Caudill believes training should fall back on the municipality and

the money should go to those in need of help'

Motion to keep the opioid funds in town made by Iddings (Garman) passed'

The next step is to invite groups that may benefit to come speak with the council'

Floor: None

Other: None.

Waterloo Town Council, in my custody.

Meeting was adjoumed at 6:43 P.m.
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I, Renee Duszynski, the duly qualified Clerk Treasurer, do hereby certify that the above and foregoing is a true and

exact excerpt of -inut., ofihe meeting of the Waterloo Town Council, Waterloo, lndiana, at which a quorum was

in attendance and acting throughout, uia n.ta April 3, 2024, and, as such appears in the official minutes of said

President, Josh Caudill Clerk , Renee


